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Effective April 1, 2009 
Court Bids/RFPs will be online at www.BidSync.com. 

 
The Superior Court will transition from the County of Orange Online Bidding 

System to a system, independent of the County, effective April 1, 2009.  The 

Superior Court has contracted with BidSync, www.BidSync.com, for online bid 

management, vendor registration, vendor database management, and related 

services.  The Bid/RFP (request for proposal) posting on the Web site shows 

general information about the Bid/RFP, important dates, announcements, etc.  

PDF versions of the Bid/RFP document will be available for viewing or 

download, along with any additions, modifications, and answers to questions 

which may have been issued.  Court vendors also will be able to submit 

proposals to the Court 

 

Current Superior Court vendors will have their business data automatically 

migrated to the BidSync’s vendor database.  Vendors will receive notification 

directly from BidSync with directions on how to log on to BidSync, register, 

and become an active vendor on the BidSync site.  New vendors interested in 

responding to Court Bids/RFPs and doing business with the Court should 

register at www.BidSync.com and continuously monitor the site as new  

Bids/RFPS will be posted online. 

 

To Register for Click the Link Below: 
  www.BidSync.com  
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